[bookmark: _GoBack]Big thanks to our ex-pupil, Bobbi, who ran the junior Great North Run for us, to raise money towards our school defibrillator, in memory of her friend Michael.
Along with the money you have helped us to raise in school already since February, we will have enough money to get a defibrillator very soon, supported by the North East Hearts with Goals charity. Hopefully, we can also pass some funds on to another local school to help them towards their defibrillator.
We will hopefully be able to get all staff and eventually some of the children trained to use the defibrillator. Let’s hope we never have to use it though!
Watch this space for more news, including letters to the media campaigning to get a defibrillator placed in every school.
